
 

Prom tickets:  

Prom dance and banquet tickets will begin on Wednesday, March 27​th​.    Tickets will be sold through 

Thursday, April  4​th​.   Tickets may be purchased before or after school in Cedar’s front entrance by the 

office.  Tickets are $10 each.  The junior class fundraisers will cover the cost of all the Cedar juniors and 

seniors banquet ticket.   Banquet tickets need to be purchased by any junior or senior who is bringing a 

date who is not a Cedar junior or senior.    ​All tickets purchased on Saturday will be $20 each.  

State FFA participants​ = Since you will be at state April 1-5th, you are responsible for purchasing your 

dance and banquet tickets before you leave.  

OUTSIDE DATES: 

If your date is not a Cedar student, you must pick up a form in the office.  Mrs. Larson  needs an accurate 

count for the caterer, so please sign your outside date on the form in the office by Wednesday, March 

27th.  In addition,  there is an additional form with your dates contact information and school statu s 

that must be returned or emailed to ​sjueden@cedarcatholic.org​ by March 29th.  

Dress Code for prom: 

All students are responsible for following Cedar’s dress code.  So, please review the handbook.  Below 

are ​some​ of the basics: 

● Men = Junior and senior men must wear a suit or text jacket for the banquet.  Tuxedos are 

optional.  Freshmen and sophomore young men do not have to wear a suit jacket.  However, a 

dress collared shirt and tie with dress pants and dress shoes are required. 

● Ladies = No bare skin may be showing below the shoulder blades.  So, if your dress dips low in 

front /back, has cut outs, or is a two piece dress, you must insert a fabric panel- even if it is 

sheer.  Dresses cannot be too short or too tight.   Also, if dresses have a high slit, you may have 

to pin or sew it a bit in order to make it more modest.  

● NOTE:  If your date is not a Cedar student, it is your responsibility to communicate our dress 

code to your date. 

If you have any questions, please talk to Mrs. Larson or Mrs. Dendinger. 
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